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Metropolitan Hilarion greets Archbishop Leo of Karelia
and All Finland with his Name Day
Your Eminence, dear Vladyka:

I cordially greet You with Your Name day and wholeheartedly wish Your Eminence many years of Your
lofty ministry to the Orthodox Church while ‘rightly dividing the word of truth’ (2 Tim 2:15) to Your flock
through the prayers of the Most Holy Mother of God and of Your heavenly patron, St. Leo the Great.

With love in the Lord,

/+Hilarion/

Metropolitan of Volokolamsk

Chairman

Department for External Church Relations

Moscow Patriarchate

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/49719/
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